
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 18/10/19 

Dear Parents 

Thank you for the comments you have made about our Section 48 inspection report— a lovely way to 

end this half term. 

We have had a busy week this week, with lots going on in school. On Monday, we had some wonderful 

story tellers who helped the children to celebrate Black History Month. Thank you to Miss Cowan for 

organising this. 

Yesterday the whole school focussed on learning about Islam and Year 3 were made very welcome at the 

Mosque which they visited. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had a visit from The Animal Man yesterday, who helped Year 1 and 2 with their science.  Noth-

ing better than hands on experience! 

 

 



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                             Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                      Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Uniform 

Now that it’s getting colder, woolly hats and 

scarves need to be uniform. They can be pur-

chased from our uniform provider. Please, please 

mark them with your child’s name.   

A reminder that it was agreed that, because the 

school coat is not waterproof, a black waterproof 

can be worn for rainy days.  The waterproof 

needs to be black (a few other colours have crept 

in), and also needs to be clearly labelled with 

your child’s name. 

Yesterday I found two new looking school coats 

in the KS2 area, both of which were not named 

and so have gone into the lost property box.  If 

clothing is named, it can be returned quickly to 

its owner and it saves anguish over lost items. 

Reception and Year 6 enjoyed their Teddy Bears’ Pic-

nic yesterday! 

 Upcoming Dates 

 

October 

21-25th Half term 

28th INSET  (school closed) 

 

November 

6th Year 4 class assembly 

6th Open day 1.45pm 

8th PTA meeting 9:10 

13th Year 3 class assembly 

13th Reception parent meeting 

22nd PTA Christmas shopping event for par-

ents 8:30am-10:30am 

29th Senior Citizens Christmas Party 

 

December 

2nd Advent Mass (parents welcome) 

4th  Key Stage 1 production 2:15 

10th Reception nativity 2:15 

Best wishes 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

If there is an incident involving your child and another 

child or children, and you want it to be addressed, then 

please inform the school and we will deal with it. We 

have had a few incidents recently where parents have 

spoken directly to other parents  about their children. 

This inevitably causes upset and rarely solves prob-

lems.    

 

Our school office if open between 8.30 and 5:00pm. Out-

side of these times, you can leave a message on the answer 

phone, or send an email to:      

admin@stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

Well done to Yellow House who won the house points 

this half term. They may wear home clothes to school 

on Friday 8th November.  This is for children in Years 

1—6. Reception children will be put into houses in Jan-

uary.  


